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Calgary Planning Commission Member Comments 
 
Reasons for Approval from Mr. Foht: 

• I supported the application on this basis of a use in the existing improvements to the 
lands. 

• I have concerns about the viability of any new development that might be proposed in 
the future. The concerns are: 
o Providing access to the site. 
o Parking to meet minimum. 
o Requirements – either commercial or residential. 
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